Paul Foley

From: Adam Turner

Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 11:34 AM
To: Paul Foley

Subject: FW: Chappy Cell Tower

From: Steven Kanes [mailto:stevenkanes@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2017 11:34 AM

To: Adam Turner <turner@mvcommission.org>
Subject: Chappy Cell Tower

| am writing in connection with the proposed cell tower on Chappy. My wife and | own a house on Wasque. If the tower
is built, we strongly oppose the use of the faux tree model, which looks totally artificial and will degrade over time. We
would rather have a simple open tower that does not look fake and out of Disneyland. The faux tower would not be in
keeping with the island.

Thank you. Steven Kanes and Nancy Moore

Steven R. Kanes

89 Carlton Street
Brookline, MA 02446
617-232-2202
617-283-2289 cell



